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Reference:   FOI.9360.22 

Subject:    Endoscopy services 

Date of Request: 12 July 2022 
 

Requested: 
 
I would like to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 on behalf of HICCS 
(a body of the Digital Services here at University Hospital Southampton NHS Foundation Trust). 
 
I would like to request information for the following hospitals:  

- Glangwili General Hospital 
- Bronglais General Hospital 
- Prince Philip Hospital 
- Withybush Hospital 

 
Our Freedom of Information Request form has been attached to this email for you to fill in. We 
would appreciate it if you could please return it us, complete, before the deadline. 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board has completed the attached form, Attachment 1, as requested. 
 

 


